Good Morning,

Thank you to all whom have booked onto a Spring 2022 Club.

We wanted to let you know there are still some spaces available on the following clubs, please make payment on ParentPay if you wish to book onto one of these clubs.

Cooking (Year 3)
MK Basketball (Year 5 and 6)
Golf Fridays (All years)
Golf Tuesdays (All years)
Karate (Year 4)
Karate (Year 3)
Guitar (Year 3)

Art (year 3 and 4)
Circus (year 4)
Computing (year 3 and 4)
Computing (year 5 and 6)
Drama (year 3)
Film (year 5)
First Aid (year 5)
French (year 3 and 4)
Netball (year 4)
Science (year 5 and 6)
Sport year 3
Sport year 5
Sport year 6

If you have received a refund this morning, this is due to a booking error, if you have booked onto a club that your child does not attend that year group. You should have received a notification from ParentPay if this has taken place.

Many thanks,

Kim Smith
Finance Department
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